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Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
Thanks to all who came last night and supported the children 
at the annual swimming carnival. It was great to see so many 
chlidren particpating. Congratulations to the Muruks for 
winning the Carnival Shield! Thanks to Miss Collins and all the 
staff for assisting with the running of the Carnival. 

 

Term Calendar 

Please find the Term 4 Calendar attached to this Toksave. 

 

Congratulations to Term 3 Week 9 Principal’s Award Winners! 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Berrick Bagla – Year 3 
 
Beverly Philippo – Year 8 
 
Faithlynne Sana – Kindy 
 
Timothy David – Year 2 
 
Adeena Ahmed – Prep 
 
John Mareg – Year 5 
 

 

 

 
Term 4 Start Date: Please note that Term 4 begins on Monday the 8th October.  

 

 

      Week 10 Term 3 2018  

 

 

 



Congratulations to all the students who participated 

in the Music Assembly – well done! 

 

 

 

 

VIP 

STUDENTS 

ROSE AND 

NOAH! 
 

 

 

 

We wish everyone a happy and safe Term 3 holiday! 

 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 

 

 


